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McNeill Pump Station Power Swap 

 
The Department of Water and Sewerage will be doing an electrical power swap at the 

McNeill Pump Station on Saturday, August 24, 2013. Work will begin at 7:00 am. The 

pump will be completely off for a period of 30 minutes to 1 hour. This may cause low 

water pressures for northern and downtown areas of the City during this time frame. 

Upon completion of the work, the pump station will return to normal operations. If you 

have any questions, please give us a call at 318-673-7650. 
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